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Duplin County Partnership for      

Children staff would like to thank our 

Board of  Directors, Child Care       

Providers, Community leaders,      

families, and others who helped to 

make 2016 -2017 a very successful      

fiscal year.  We look forward to       

continuing our collaboration with our            

community as we move into 2017 -2018.            

We would like to wish you all a very 

happy, safe, and fun -filled summer!   

Duplin County 
Partnership 

will be closed 
on                

July 3 -4, 2017.            
 

The office will 
resume regular 
business hours 
on July 5, 2017.  
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Duplin County Partnership for Children would like to thank 

everyone who participated, and/or volunteered in helping 

make our car seat safety check a successful event as we  

continue to reach out to Duplin  County children and         

families.  

Your Childõs Safety Is Our Priority!  

El Seguridad De Su Hijo Es Nuestro Prioridad!   

La Asociación para Ninos del Condado de Duplin le gustaría 

agradecer a todos los que participaran, contribuyeron y      

voluntariamente ayudaron que nuestro Inspección de           

Seguridad Del Nino Pasajero fuera un evento muy exitoso 

mientras que continuamos de apoyar los niños y familias del 

Condado de Duplin. 


